
Raffle Ticket FAQ 
 

 
When are raffle tickets due? 
All raffle tickets must be turned in two weeks prior to the drawing. Raffle tickets are DUE no later than January 24. 
 
Where do I turn in my Raffle Tickets? 
Turn in dates and times will be communicated via email, posted on the HAHA website, and posted via the Hermantown 

Hockey facebook page. 
All ticket stubs must be turned in. This ensures compliance with Minnesota Gambling Control Board regulations. 
 
How should I return my ticket stubs? 
Do NOT paperclip or rubber band.  Raffle packs must be turned in stapled.  
 
We sold all of our tickets, can I get more? 
Yes! Email haharaffle@gmail.com to make arrangements.  Books of 10 only; $200/ book due at pickup. 
 
Can I give my tickets to someone else to sell? 
Yes, but you’re still responsible for returning the stubs.  
 
What if I don’t want to sell raffle tickets? 
As part of registration, you have already paid for the raffle tickets. You can choose to sell them and keep the money, or 

you can just put your name on them and turn them back in.  
 
What happens if. . . 
 . . . I don’t pick up my raffle tickets?  
The parent’s name that registered the player will be placed on all raffle tickets assigned to the player and turned in.  
. . . I lost my tickets?  Can I get them replaced?  
No, tickets are your responsibility. If you lose your tickets, please email haharaffle@gmail.com and notify them of the 

lost tickets.  
. . . My tickets were destroyed? 
Collect as much of the ticket as possible, put them in an envelope or Ziplock bag, and turn in 
. . . I missed the handout dates? How can I get my tickets? 
Send an email to haharaffle@gmail.com to make arrangements.  
…my U15 player made the JV/Varsity team, do I still have to sell raffle tickets? 
Yes, this was a board decision. Please reach out to Eric Albrecht, VP of HAHA, to understand what monies are 

reimbursed in this case. 
 
I still have a question that wasn’t answered here. Who can I reach out to?  
Send an email to haharaffle@gmail.com with your question and we’ll be happy to assist! 
 
Please remember: Raffle tickets are a form of gambling and should only be sold to individuals ages 18 or older 
according to Minnesota Gambling Control Board regulations. 
 

As always, THANK YOU, for your commitment and continued support for Hermantown Hockey! 
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